
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Rosalie McKenney 

Land Use Administrative Assistant 

                       

Date:   3/30/2020 

 

RE:   Meeting Cancellation  

 

Due to the restrictions of the COVID-19 virus, the April 6, 2020 meeting of the East 

Granby Planning & Zoning meeting has been cancelled. All public hearing 

applications will be continued to the May 12, 2020 meeting at 7pm if the restrictions 

are lifted by that time.   

 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


